
 

 

Scientist in Residence Program Receives  
Award of Recognition from the  

British Columbia School Superintendents Association 

Dr. Paige Axelrood, Founder and Managing Director, is deeply honoured to 

have received an Award of Recognition for the Scientist in Residence Program 

from the British Columbia School Superintendents Association (BCSSA). The 

award is for the program’s contributions to support and enhance public school 

education in the Province of British Columbia. The nomination was made by Mr. 

Steve Cardwell, Superintendent of Schools/CEO, Vancouver School District. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Cardwell presents an Award of Recognition to Paige Axelrood for the  

Scientist in Residence Program at the BCSSA Recognition and Awards Dinner on  

April 11, 2013 at the Sutton Place Hotel, Vancouver, BC. 

This award acknowledges the dedication and fabulous work of 22 

scientists, 129 teachers, and more than 3100 children in 40 elementary 

schools in Vancouver and one school in West Vancouver since the 

program’s inception in 2004. These students have been inspired by 

having a scientist come to their class week after week. They have 

discovered their world through hands-on science. 

This award also acknowledges our Partners in Science, including the 

Vancouver Board of Education. Their very generous support has enabled 

the program to enrich science education, spark curiosity and excitement, 

and get children hooked on science. The Scientist in Residence Program 

is deeply grateful for this support. 


